
President's Day: No School 

Dr. Seuss Read Across 
America Week:  Fun themes 
each day!

Spring Break: No School

Picture Day: Tenth 
Street Photography

April 11th and 
12th

Optional:
 Vision Screenings

February 
Newsletter

Carmel UMC Preschool

March 31st-
April 7th

March 29th 
and 30th

February 27th-
March 3rd

February 20th



Fox in 
Socks

 
Monday

Wear your 
craziest 

socks on the 
outside of 
your pants 

today

I'm NOT 
getting out 

of Bed 

Today! 
Tuesday

Wear 
pajamas to 

school 
today

Wacky 
Wednesday

 
 

Wednesday
Wear your 

shirt 
backwards 

or inside out 
today

Oh, the 
Places you 

Will Go
 

Thursday
Wear 

clothes to 
support 

your 
favorite 

high school 
or college

 

Cat in 
the Hat

 
Friday

Wear your 
favorite hat 
or headband

During the week of February 27th, please help 
us celebrate the joy of reading, exploring, and 
being a kid! Each day we will have a dress 
theme and various stories and activities, 
including our preschool carnival!  We hope 
your child will have fun participating in our Dr. 
Seuss theme week!

CUCM Preschool 
Theme Week!

 
February 27th-March 3rd



February Mission of 
the Month: 

Food Pantry Gardens

Have you noticed the gardens that are located at the northeast 
corner of our property? These gardens are planted each year to 
provide fresh vegetables to the patrons of the CUMC Food 
Pantry. For our mission this month, we are asking for donations 
of seed packets. These packets will be planted in containers 
soon and later transferred to the gardens. If you are able to 
help, please consider sending in a few packets of seeds with 
your child. Thank you! 



Picture Day: March 29th 
and 30th

 
Though we are sad to 
share that our former 

photographer, 3 Pigs, has 
retired, we are happy to 

offer a school picture day 
with Tenth Street 

Photography! Tenth Street 
offers adorable pictures of 
your child individually, with 

their siblings, and as a 
class group. 

 
Look for more information 

closer to picture day!

Leaving town early for 
spring break? 

Tenth Street will work 
with you to schedule a 

time at their studio (your 
child will not appear in the 

class photo).


